Dear Professor Gupta,

On behalf of the Juche Idea Study Group of Ireland we send our warmest
congratulations and greetings to the ARIJI on the 40th anniversary of its founding.
The work by the ARIJI is inspiring and long may it continue.

We wish the ARIJI good health and good luck.

Kindest Regards,

Jordan Heyburn

Chairman
Juche Idea Study Group of Ireland



